


Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes.

If I may suggest that FPL consider more use of safe Solar Energy.
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

WILLIAM GARCIA

18204 SW 144 Place

Miami FL, 33177-3325
wearcia33(@hotmail.com




